
 

 
 
 

 

Peter Eckert to resign from SFBC and FINMA board of directors by end of 
2008 
 

Berne, 9 September 2008 – Peter Eckert is since 1 July 2007 member of the Swiss 
Federal Banking Commission (SFBC) and since January 2008 vice-president of the 
FINMA board of directors. He will leave the SFBC and the FINMA board of directors on 
31 December 2008 in order to take over the presidency of the board of directors of the 
Bank Clariden Leu beginning of January 2009. The SFBC and the FINMA board of di-
rectors thank Mr. Eckert for his excellent work in both entities and wish him a lot of suc-
cess in his new position. An election to replace Mr. Eckert in the FINMA board of direc-
tors will take place in a second time. 
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